
                 
 

Friday 17th September 2021 |  Week 10 Term 3 

A MESSAGE FROM THE PRINCIPAL 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

IMPORTANT 

Please keep an eye 

on our school app 

for regular updates 

and information. 

Dear Dubbo West Community, 

It is hard to believe that yet another term has come and gone. This term has been difficult for many in our      

community as they have battled the difficulties of learning and working from home and the impact of COVID-19 

on our friends and families. I know that many people have questions too about what next term will look like. I 

wish I had a crystal ball and could tell you the answers, but unfortunately, I don’t. At West, we will continue to 

follow the public health orders but also know that we are ready to return as soon as we are able – whether that 

be all together or as year groups in a graduated return. As soon as I know what we can do, I will let you know so 

please keep an eye on the app as this is the quickest method of getting information out. 

I would also like to thank the families who have sent their thanks, congratulations and hilarious descriptions of 

pandemonium as their children have engaged in various activities, whether they be zoom, teams or activities 

from the learning from home packs. Please keep the photos coming in through the app. We really enjoy seeing 

our cherubs smiling faces and we enjoy keeping in touch with what they’ve been doing. I particularly loved the 

photos of some of our Year 1 and 2 students carrying their ‘flattened teachers’ around with them. Believe me, 

that is a very painful process and I just hope that we are able to get them all back to ‘normal’ when we return. 

Teachers are already preparing packs for learning from home which will be posted on Tuesday October 5th which 

just happens to be World Teacher’s Day. The packs will also be available on our website. 

Enjoy the school holidays and stay safe. And now for the flattened picture of me! 

Regards, 

 

Eileen Day  

Principal 

 

 

 
 



                 
 



                 
 


